
GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

00101

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Existing Site Plan

Scale at A3 Date

1:1250 11/12/2019

01

26

71

House

W
EL
L 
RO
AD

P
r
im
a
r
y
 
S
c
h
o
o
l

31

Christ Church 26

29

House

103.7m

6

1

108.3m

1 
t
o
 
8

W
el
l 
Mo
un
t

2a

1

14

17
 
t
o
 
2
4

PH

7

New

55

2

4

1

Cottage

Corner

STREATLEY

5

38

Providence

5
7

1

10

94.8m

1 
t
o
 
9

64

2

Crossways

B
o
a
d
e
s

16

1

40

1 to 6

7
1

2
5

W
el
l 
Mo
un
t

Posts

Pr
ima
ry
 S
ch
oo
l

28

10

Mews

House

PLACE

109.3m

F
la
s
k

2

49

55a

Cottage

4
N
E
W
 
E
N
D

Lodge

9
 
t
o
 
16

1 to

Chy

Weatherall

16

St
ud
io

2

109.8m

End
2
0

C
o
t
t
a
g
e
s

1 to 2

2

B
E
A
R

Trellis

C
h
r
is
t
 
C
h
u
r
c
h

Cottage

12

P
L

42

CHRISTCHURCH HILL

El
 S
ub
 S
ta

1

NEW END SQUARE

7536

3
0

Co
tt
ag
e

The Wells House

9

9

5

1a

C
h
r
is
t
c
h
u
r
c
h
 
P
a
s
s
a
g
e

71b

Agrist

W
HI
TE

3

Carnegie

34

3

Childrens Nursery

73

Nursery

Keepers

3

School

10 
t
o
 
2
7

Bu
rg
h 
Ho
us
e

22

W
EL
L 
W
AL
K

t
o

4

Ne
w 
En
d

MURRAY TERRACE

14

2
8

Cottage

G
R
O
V
E
 
P
L
A
C
E

526468m

526668m

526468m

526668m

185888m 185888m

186088m 186088m265 266

265 266

859

860

859

860

0 10 20 30 40 50 60 70 80 90 100

N



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

10102

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Proposed Block Plan

Scale at A3 Date

1:500 11/12/2019

01

26

71

House

3
1

Christ Church

2
9

103.7m

1

108.3m

1 to 8

W
e
ll 
M
o
u
n
t

2
a

1

17 to 24

PH

7

New

4

1

STREATLEY

5

38

57

10

1 to 9

64

2

1

40

1 to 6

71

W
e
ll 
M
o
u
n
t

Posts

10

House

PLACE

109.3m

2

Cottage

4

NEW
 END

Lodge

9 to 16

1 to

Weatherall

16

S
t
u
d
io

2

End

20

Cottages

2

BEAR

Trellis

Cottage

12

PL

42

E
l 
S
u
b
 
S
t
a

1

NEW END SQUARE

7
5

36

30

C
o
t
t
a
g
e

The Wells House

9

1a

71b

Agrist

W
H
IT
E

Carnegie

34

73

10
 t
o 
27

B
u
r
g
h
 
H
o
u
s
e

14

Cottage

GROV
E PLACE

266

0 10 20 30 40N



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

00201

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRGFXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Existing Ground Floor Plan

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

2
a

PH

BEAR
PL

W
H
IT
E

0 1 2 3 4 5 N

A
A

B
B

DD

CC

Rear

Front

Si
de

 2

Si
de

 1

SCALE IN METRES

Douglas Fir Tree
Height approx. 16m

Kitchen

WC

Living / Dining

Hall

Parking

Utility

1 2 3 4 5 6

7

8

9

101112131415



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

00201

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADR01XX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Existing First Floor Plan

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

N0 1 2 3 4 5

A
A

B
B

DD

CC

Rear

Front

Si
de

 2

Si
de

 1

SCALE IN METRES

Bed 1

Dressing

Ensuite Ensuite

Bed 4 Ensuite

Ensuite

Bed 3

LandingBalcony

Bed 2



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

00201

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRRFXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Existing Roof Plan

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

N0 1 2 3 4 5

A
A

B
B

DD

CC

Rear

Front

Si
de

 2

Si
de

 1

SCALE IN METRES



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

10201

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRGFXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Proposed Ground Floor Plan

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

2
a

PH

BEAR
PL

W
H
IT
E

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9101112131415

0 1 2 3 4 5 N

A
A

B
B

DD

CC

Rear

Front

Si
de

 2

Si
de

 1

SCALE IN METRES

Douglas Fir Tree
Height approx. 16m

WC

Garden

Kitchen

Utility

Study Utility

Lobby

Living / Dining



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

10201

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

01

02Ch-05
Elevations updated

with glazing sizes
reduced to first floor

11/11/2019

11/12/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADR01XX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Proposed First Floor Plan

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

02

N0 1 2 3 4 5

A
A

B
B

DD

CC

Rear

Front

Si
de

 2

Si
de

 1

SCALE IN METRES

Bed 2

Balcony

Ensuite
Ensuite

Ensuite

Bed 3

Lobby

Master Bed

Dressing



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

10201

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRRFXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Proposed Roof Plan

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

N0 1 2 3 4 5

A
A

B
B

DD

CC

Rear

Front

Si
de

 2

Si
de

 1

SCALE IN METRES



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

00301

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Existing Sections AA and BB

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

2.700

0.000

3.000

Garden Living

Neighbouring
property
(No.5)

Bedroom

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

0.000

3.000

KitchenHallLiving

Bedroom Landing Bedroom

Section AA 1:100

Section BB 1:100



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

00302

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Existing Sections CC and DD

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
properties 1a

and 2a
Hall

Bedroom

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
properties 1a

and 2a
Living / Dining

BedroomEnsuite EnsuiteBedroom

Section CC 1:100

Section DD 1:100



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

10301

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

01

02

03

Ch-02

Ch-04

Ch-05

Window sizes updated

Elevations updated
with glazing

fabrication drawings.
Balcony shown as

existing.

Elevations updated
with glazing sizes

reduced to first floor

11/11/2019

03/12/2019

11/12/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Proposed Sections AA and BB

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

03

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

0.000

3.000

Garden

Neighbouring
property
(No.5)

Living / Dining

Dressing Ensuite

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

0.000

3.000

2.700

Kitchen

Bedroom

Study

Bedroom

Section AA 1:100

Section BB 1:100



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

10302

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

01

02

03

Ch-02

Ch-04

Ch-05

Window sizes updated

Elevations updated
with glazing

fabrication drawings.
Balcony shown as

existing.

Elevations updated
with glazing sizes

reduced to first floor

11/11/2019

03/12/2019

11/12/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Proposed Sections CC and DD

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

03

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
properties 1a

and 2a
Garden

Ensuite

Hall

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
properties 1a

and 2a
Kitchen

BedroomEnsuiteEnsuite Bedroom

Living / Dining

Section CC 1:100

Section DD 1:100



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

00401

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Existing Rear and Side 1 Elevation

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
properties 1a

and 2a

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Boundary wall shown as dotted

Neighbouring
property
(No.5)

0 1 2 3 4 5

Existing Rear Elevation 1:100

Existing Side 1 Elevation 1:100



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

00402

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

0111/11/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Existing Front and Side 2 Elevation

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

01

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
properties 1a

and 2a
Entrance
Driveway

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
property

Indicative outline of
neighbouring properties built

up to elevation

Existing Front Elevation 1:100

Existing Side 2 Elevation 1:100



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

10401

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

01

02

03

Ch-02

Ch-04

Ch-05

Window sizes updated

Elevations updated
with glazing

fabrication drawings.
Balcony shown as

existing.

Elevations updated
with glazing sizes

reduced to first floor

11/11/2019

03/12/2019

11/12/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Proposed Rear and Side 1 Elevation

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

03

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
properties 1a

and 2a

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

New dark grey metal door and window to
balcony

New dark grey metal windows

New timber and glass front door

Boundary wall shown as dotted

New dark grey metal doors with side-
lights to ground floor

Neighbouring
property
(No.5)

0 1 2 3 4 5

Proposed Rear Elevation 1:100

Proposed Side 1 Elevation 1:100



GSPublisherVersion 0.9.100.100

10402

project originator zone level type numberrole

RevIDChIDChange NameDate

01

02

03

04

Ch-02

Ch-03

Ch-04

Ch-05

Window sizes updated
Windows to Side2 and

Front elevation
retained

Elevations updated
with glazing

fabrication drawings.
Balcony shown as

existing.

Elevations updated
with glazing sizes

reduced to first floor

11/11/2019

12/11/2019

03/12/2019

11/12/2019

Chartered Practice

revision history:

ADRXXXX230 2PM - ---- -

2PM Architects

Website:        www.2pm-architects.co.uk

124 Boundary Road, London NW8 0RH

Tel:  020 7604 4339 (or) 020 7193 5865
Email:       studio@2pm-architects.co.uk

1 White Bear Place
London
NW3 1LR

name:

project:

revision:

status:
Planning

No implied licence exists. This drawing should not
be used to calculate areas for the purposes of
valuation. Do not scale this drawing. All dimensions
to be checked on site by the contractor and such
dimensions to be their responsibility. All work must
comply with relevant British Standards and Building
Regulations requirements. Drawing errors and
omissions to be reported to the architect. This
drawing is issued for Planning purposes only. Not
for Building Regulations or Tender. Not for
Construction.

Proposed Front and Side 2 Elevation

Scale at A3 Date

1:100 11/12/2019

04

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

New dark grey metal door with side-light

New dark grey metal window

Neighbouring
properties 1a

and 2a
Entrance
Driveway

0 1 2 3 4 5

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

±0.000
0 GF-Ground Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

+3.000
1 01-First Floor

Neighbouring
property

Indicative outline of
neighbouring properties built

up to elevation

Proposed Front Elevation 1:100

Proposed Side 2 Elevation 1:100


	A-230-2PM-XX-XX-DR-A-Stage3-191211
	01 Site Plans
	001 Site Plans Existing
	00101 Existing Site Plan

	101 Site Plans Proposed
	10102 Proposed Block Plan


	02 GA Plans
	002 Plans Existing
	00201 Existing Ground Floor Plan
	00201 Existing First Floor Plan
	00201 Existing Roof Plan

	102 Plans Proposed
	10201 Proposed Ground Floor Plan
	10201 Proposed First Floor Plan
	10201 Proposed Roof Plan


	03 GA Sections
	003 Sections Existing
	00301 Existing Sections AA and BB
	00302 Existing Sections CC and DD

	103 Sections Proposed
	10301 Proposed Sections AA and BB
	10302 Proposed Sections CC and DD


	04 GA Elevations
	004 Elevations Existing
	00401 Existing Rear and Side 1 Elevation
	00402 Existing Front and Side 2 Elevation

	104 Elevations Proposed
	10401 Proposed Front and Side 1 Elevation
	10402 Proposed Front and Side 2 Elevation




